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6th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
                                                     Y3 Trip to Weston Park Museum 
                                                             26th/27th September 2019 
 
To launch our first inquiry on Ancient Egypt the Y3s will be visiting Weston Park Museum to take part 
in a workshop entitled “Ancient Egypt-Journey to the Afterlife”. Not only will this experience 
underpin the learning in the forthcoming inquiry, but we know, from past experience, that it is an 
exciting and stimulating day for the children.  
Each class will visit the museum at different times as follows. 
26th September- J2 will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning at approximately 2pm. 
26th September- J1 will be leaving school at 10.30am and returning at approximately 3pm. 
27th September – J3 will be leaving at 10.30am and returning at approximately 3pm. 
Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) and may wish to bring a 
snack. If your child is entitled to free school meals please indicate this on the reply slip and we will 
ensure they receive a school packed lunch. 
It is essential that your child is dressed adequately for the weather and is wearing sensible shoes as 
we will be walking to and from the museum, even if the weather is poor.  
To cover the cost of the workshop we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.80 which must 
be paid via sQuid by 16th September. Unfortunately, if we do not collect sufficient funds by this 
date the trip will have to be cancelled. We realise this is short notice but we have been constrained 
by the Summer holidays. 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
Thank you, 
The Year 3 Team. 

           Y3 Weston Park Museum Visit Thursday 26th September/Friday 27th September 2019  
 
Name of child………………………………………………              Class………………………………………… 
          My child receives free school meals and requires a school packed lunch. 
 
           I have paid £5.80 on sQuid. 
 
          I am unwilling to pay the £5.80 because- 
        Affordability 
 
 Not value for money 
 
 Unnecessary activity 
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